
Timing of training: Autumn 2023 – spring 2024 
Method: Free training online, largely independent of time and place 
Teaching language: Finnish and English 
For more information contact: Emmi Alakärppä, emmi.alakarppa@oulu.fi

Are you employed in the battery industry or in its value chain? Come strengthen your knowhow 
through continuing education in the battery sector, free of charge. The University of Oulu will 
offer continuing education in the battery sector to industry players during autumn 2023 and 
spring 2024. The aim is to promote the development and international competitiveness of the 
battery sector in a sustainable way. 

More information

The training is aimed at people working in the battery industry or its value chain. However, you 
can participate even if you are not yet working in the sector - an interest in working in the field and pre-
vious study or work experience in engineering or science is sufficient. The training courses are design-
ed to be completed alongside work, and learning through practical projects allows you to put what you 
have learned straight into practice. 

Target group 

The training consists of four modules: :

	 • Commercialisation and business
	 • Mineral exploration and processing 
	 • Battery chemicals and production
	 • Robotics and automatisation

Each module consists of 2-3 courses. The courses are independent entities – you can pick the courses 
that best suit your needs or complete the entire module.  

Continuing education in the battery sector 
starts at the University of Oulu in Autumn 2023 

Study modules 

The training has been funded by the Service Centre for Continuous Learning and Employment. The Service Centre promotes the competence 
development of working-age people and the availability of skilled labour. The operations of the Service Centre are overseen by the Ministry of 
Education and Culture and the Ministry of Economic Affairs and Employment.

Scan the code and 
find out more! 


